
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd February 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March 

 

 

This year, we are really looking forward to dressing up for World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 

March as we have not had the opportunity to come together and celebrate this event for the last 

two years. 

 

In order to ensure the event goes smoothly, we ask that children come dressed in their World 

Book Day clothes only on the Thursday of next week and that all children wear costumes from 

books or comics that are age appropriate.   

 

Click on the link for some dressing up ideas: https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/ 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone dressed up for the event and are excited to see what you put 

together to make your costumes. 

 

Class teachers will be collecting donations of £1 on the day to raise funds so that every child in 

the UK gets a book token to use towards a book.  For 1 in 5 children receiving free school meals, 

the World Book Day £1 book is the first book they have had of their own. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

